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Cooper Creek Interceptor I&II



Subject
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 Consider approval of IFB 6576 to Condie 

Construction Company in the amount of 

$3,137,496.00 for the construction of the Cooper 

Creek Interceptor I and II project.



Location Map
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Background:
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 The existing interceptor is undersized and 

has insufficient capacity.

 The existing interceptor is 50 years old.

 A larger interceptor is needed to safely 

convey current and future flows.



Bids Received
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 Contractor Base Bid    
 Condie $3,137,496.00
 Belt $3,305,398.15
 Wildstone $3,370,175.00
 Thalle $3,511,538.00
 Venus $3,619,811.00
 SJ Louis $3,956.660.55
 Atkins Brothers $5,465,891.00



Qualified Low Bidder
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 The apparent low bidder did not meet the firm 

experience qualifications required by the bid 

documents, so the City moved to the next lowest 

bidder.

 The next lowest bidder met all qualifications for the 

project. 



Qualified Low Bidder
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 Condie Construction Company, Inc.

 Constructed the Cooper Creek Interceptor 

III project for the City in 2012-2013.

 Contract Amount - $3,137,496.00 



Estimated Construction Schedule
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 Construction Start – January 2018

 Construction Finish – September 2018



Staff Recommendation
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 Recommend that the PUB advises City Council to 

award IFB 6576 to Condie Construction Company, 

Inc. in a not-to-exceed amount of $3,137,496.00.


